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On Thursday, November 21, 2019, SSI will be performing planned maintenance in our Production 
environment between 6 am – 8 am CST (4 am – 6 am PDT). 

This release of CareAlign, 3.6.14.0 will address the following list and will only impact the CareAlign portal 
and not CareExchange (XDS, XCA, XDR).   

This update will address the following issues: 

Enhanced Functionality: 
 
*      defaulting all CareAlign patient searches to extended 
 
*       signature blocks consistently populating on all direct messages 
 
*       resolving auto-logouts at 59 minutes regardless of user activity 
 
*       minor direct updates post-SES HISP migration  
 
SacValley does not require any action from our members.  We will send out further notifications to 
everyone as to any other specifics that need to be communicated 
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